
Hardin County 

 CDBG-MIT Hurricane Harvey 

Competitive Project Applications 

PUBLIC COMMENT FORM 
 

 
Hardin County is seeking feedback from the public on CDBG-MIT Hurricane Harvey competitive projects 
application developed based on GLO guidance and local input. 

The County’s mitigation application is available for viewing at the Hardin County Courthouse and also posted to 
the County’s website at http://www.co.hardin.tx.us/. 

Comments will be received until 5:00 pm on October 27, 2020. Comments can be submitted using the following 
form and/or by email to the following email address: cdbg4332@co.hardin.tx.us. Comments can be mailed to: 
Hardin County Courthouse, 225 Crocker St., Kountze, TX 77625. 

Citizens with disabilities or those who need technical assistance can contact Hardin County at 409-246-5251 for 
assistance. 

Please include your comments on the following form, and if applicable include section and page number. 
 

 

 
Hardin County greatly appreciates your input and interest in the County’s efforts for disaster recovery and 
improving long-term resiliency. Thank you! 
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